
 
 
 

 
 

    
As a New York City resident, you have over 700 high school programs to choose from. That's why it's 
important to stay informed and be mindful of deadlines and requirements every step of the way. 
  
It's never too early to get a head start on your high school search. As summer begins, there are many 
resources and events that will help guide you through High School Admissions: 
   
Summer Workshops 
The summer workshops are an opportunity for you and your family to learn more about High School 
Admissions directly from the experts. The Office of Student Enrollment is offering two workshops this 
summer throughout the month of July in every borough: 

• High School Admissions workshops will provide an introduction to High School Admissions and 
the different types of high school programs available to prospective applicants.  

• Specialized High Schools workshops will focus on admission to the Specialized High Schools.  

Click here for a detailed schedule with dates and locations. 

2013-2014 Directory of New York City Public High Schools  
The 2013-2014 Directory of New York City Public High Schools is now online! The Directory contains 
information about public high schools in New York City as well as detailed information about High School 
Admissions. All public school 7

th
 graders will receive copies at their school before the end of the school 

year. If you'd like to pick up extra copies, visit your local enrollment office or attend one of this summer's 
workshops. Additional resources and publications will be posted on our Publications page as they 
become available. 
  
2013-2014 High School Admissions Calendar 
Don't lose track of time! Key High School Admissions dates for the 2013-2014 school year can be 
found here.   
   
Questions? 
If you have any questions about High School Admissions, please do not hesitate to email us 
at HS_Enrollment@schools.nyc.gov. 
 
We look forward to helping you along the way. 
 


